
For Immediate Release: October 11, 2022

Incident:  Retail Theft

Report Number:  22-832

Location: 599 S. Collier Blvd #102

Date: September 24, 2022 

On Saturday, September 24, 2022, between 2:25 p.m. - 3:15 p.m., a suspect stole numerous

items from Beach Daisy Boutique, 599 South Collier Boulevard #102, Marco Island, Florida.

Marco Island Police Department Investigation Unit is seeking public assistance in identifying the

suspect. Anyone with information is asked to please contact Detective Lorenzo Smith with the

Marco Island Police Department at (239) 389-5050 or email at lsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com. 
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